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2024 is a year of elections worldwide, including in the United States and European
Union, and technology policy will play an important role. Election results could
significantly shape policy on AI regulation, data privacy, and platform governance.
Technology will also play a role in the electoral process, with AI-generated content
and misinformation potentially influencing voter turnout.

In this post, GMF Digital revisits our 2023 tech policy predictions and looks ahead
to transatlantic technology policy trends in the coming year.
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